From: Terry Sheahan
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 4:31:14 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michael Todd
Subject: IEMA Training Summit 

 

Hi Steve:
 

Michael Todd and myself attended the IEMA Training Summit in Springfield Illinois, on Sept. 4-6.  IEMA paid for the hotel/lodging for both of us.  City of Chicago paid for food and transportation/fuel for city vehicle.  Our expenses and travel were approved by budget and Commissioner Morita.  The only other offerings we accepted were coffee, pop and snacks during the conference.  We did not take part in any lunch or dinner offers, nor did we attend the gathering at the end of the conference at a local restaurant.  

Please let me know if you need anything further from us.  Thanks, and have a good weekend.  Terry

 

 
Terrence Sheahan
Environmental Engineer 
(Hazmat Program Coordinator)
Chicago Department of Public Health
